
BRYNA MORITZ BOOTH     PINE VALLEY CENTRAL SCHOOL        
Superintendent     South Dayton, NY                           
(716) 988-3293 ext. 3399                       District Offices/Elementary School:  7755 Rt. 83                      
FAX: (716) 988-3142       Jr./Sr. High School:  7827 Rt. 83                                            

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
September 2, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The COVID-19 impact on our schools and communities has affected the child care needs of families 
across the county. As we approach the new school year, the Chautauqua Lake Child Care Center is 
available to assist families who are in need of child care.  Financial assistance is available!  In order to 
assess the need for child care and the need for financial assistance to pay for child care in Chautauqua 
County, they are asking families to complete this survey:  Child Care Needs Survey.  
 
Upon completing the survey, if you have an immediate child care need, you will be contacted for 
assistance in finding (and paying for) child care. Child Care is a safe place for children to be.   Precautions 
are in place with sanitization measures being taken to ensure children’s safety while tending to their 
social, emotional and physical needs. 
 
Families who are in immediate need of child care are encouraged to contact the Child Care Council 
Resource and Referral Specialist for assistance with finding quality child care. You may reach out to the 
Child Care Council by filling out the Child Care Needs Survey, calling 1-800-424-4532, or by email:  
childcare@chautopp.org. 
 
Very Truly Yours,  
 

Bryna Moritz Booth 

 
Bryna Moritz Booth 
Superintendent 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIBb4nw5vHZUSDb_L9BB1TRr36WSa35txVnqcyV5rwsYMASQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIBb4nw5vHZUSDb_L9BB1TRr36WSa35txVnqcyV5rwsYMASQ/viewform
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